

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD t. 0161 912 2906 | text. 07860 005 074 e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

.:

Dear Parents/Guardians of Reception and KS1,

We are very excited to announce that this year all of our classes from Reception to Year Six will be taking part in a dance show at Lostock High School, organised by Miss Fletcher and Miss Morrison our Dance and P.E teachers.

The children have been preparing their dances before Christmas and are very excited to perform to their family and friends.

Our Reception and KS1 dance show will be on Monday the 30th of January at Lostock High School at 7pm. The children will be required to be dropped off at 6.30pm and picked up at 7.45pm. The children will need to wear their school P.E kit, white plain tshirt, black plain bottoms (shorts/joggers/leggings) and trainers or pumps.

Tickets can be purchased via **ParentPay** for £2 a ticket and each family can purchase a maximum of 1 ticket. The tickets will be first come first serve as the theatre has limited amount of seats. These tickets will sell fast, so please purchase early to avoid disappointment.

Thank you in advance, we hope so see as many parents as possible. Miss Morrison and Miss Fletcher.

My child.
will be attending their dance show on Monday the 30th of January.
Year:
Parent/Guardian

Please return this permission slip to your child's class teacher.









St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

t. 0161 912 2906 | text. 07860 005 074
e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk
w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

.:

Dear Parents/Guardians of Reception and KS1,

We are very excited to announce that this year all of our classes from Reception to Year Six will be taking part in a dance show at Lostock High School, organised by Miss Fletcher and Miss Morrison our Dance and P.E teachers.

The children have been preparing their dances before Christmas and are very excited to perform to their family and friends.

Our Reception and KS1 dance show will be on Monday the 30th of January at Lostock High School at 7pm. The children will be required to be dropped off at 6.30pm and picked up at 7.45pm. The children will need to wear their school P.E kit, white plain tshirt, black plain bottoms (shorts/joggers/leggings) and trainers or pumps.

Tickets can be purchased via **ParentPay** for £2 a ticket and each family can purchase a maximum of 1 ticket. The tickets will be first come first serve as the theatre has limited amount of seats. These tickets will sell fast, so please purchase early to avoid disappointment.

Thank you in advance, we hope so see as many parents as possible. Miss Morrison and Miss Fletcher.

My child.
will be attending their dance show on Monday the 30 th of January.
Year: Rear & de
Parent/Guardian

Please return this permission slip to your child's class teacher.





